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Representative Freese:

In your request you asked to include language similar to Minnesota’s language
regarding a swimming pool’s ability to contract with a certified pool manager (a term
I changed to “swimming pool operator” since a manager would not likely be a contract
position).  I have included language that would permit that.  However, the part of the
Minnesota law that you submitted with your drafting instructions and that you
highlighted concerns other issues related to pool operation.  Did you want to include
those items, as well?  Note that one difference between the Minnesota law and this bill
is that the certification requirements are specified under Minnesota law and are to be
determined by rule under this bill.  If you would like to specify the certification
requirements as they are specified under Minnesota law, please let me know.

If you have any questions about this draft, or if any part of it does not meet your
intent, I would be happy to meet with you to discuss your concerns.
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